FERC issued a Compliance Order on February 11, 2009, that required the Midwest ISO to revise its designation and undesignation of Network Resources. Midwest ISO has implemented the necessary OASIS changes, and is revising its Business Practices to reflect the February 11 Order’s requirements. The Midwest ISO Tariff and Business Practices Subcommittee will be commenting on draft language and a final version will be posted thereafter.

